
 

 

ASOCIACION DE COOPERACION AL DESARROLLO VISION SOLIDARIA 

 

Secretary-General 
United Nations 
 

 
Dear Mr. Secretary-General, 

I am pleased to confirm that ASOCIACION DE COOPERACION AL DESARROLLO 
VISION SOLIDARIA supports the ten principles of the Global Compact in respect to 
human rights, labour rights, the protection of the environment and anti-corruption. With 
this communication, we express our intent to support and advance those principles within 
our sphere of influence by making a clear statement of this commitment both internally 
and to the public. We will explore opportunities to partner with companies and other 
stakeholders to further the implementation of the ten principles. 

VISION SOLIDARIA is a Non Profit  organization that promotes the visual health of the 
needed children in Latin-America  

 

 

 
 

 
Mr. ANDRES GARCIA MARIÑO 

 President  

 

 

 

 

 


